
Visit ripleypower.com or call 731-635-2323 for more information.

Ripley Power and Light Company continues to 
work across its system to change out all of its 

electric meters to the latest technology.  
      Customers in Gates, Halls and Henning have 
received the new meters. The utility will be in the 
Curve area next as it works its way towards Ripley. 
      Everyone in Ripley Power and Light’s service area 
should see their meter switched out over the course 
of the next three years. 

      The new meters support efficient 1-byte pinging 
for use with fault detection and software applications 
that proactively monitor outage and restoration 
events.   
      “It’s important to keep our meters updated to the 
latest technology,” said Ripley Power and Light 
President and CEO Mike Allmand. “This allows us to 
continue to give our customers the best  electric 
service possible.”

Meters updated to new technology

 Meter Technician David Newman 
changes out a customer’s meter.


